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Dear Sir.

In accordance with past practices, I am pleased to inform you of the following:

1. It was agreed by Study Group 12 that in order to retain the flexible nature of Quality of Service
Development Group (QSDG), it would not be converted to the status of official Working party, but that
its meetings would be convened in future by the Chairman of QSDG, in close coordination with the
hosting organization (as provided for in paragraph 2.3 - The roles of Rapporteurs – of
Recommendation A.1)

2. By this letter I am pleased to confirm that Southern Africa Telecommunications Association
(SATA) and Swaziland Posts and Telecommunications Corporation (SPTC) have kindly offered to host
jointly the next meeting of the QSDG, to be held in Mbabane, Swaziland, from 18 – 22 October 2010.
All of the necessary details, including the meeting agenda and meeting arrangements are included in
the enclosed invitation.

Your continued support and participation at this meeting, which is encouraged by ITU-T Study Group
12 and the TSB Director, will contribute to the high level of progress and valuable work that the QSDG
has achieved over many years, in this productive and very practical activity of ITU-T Study Group 12.

Yours sincerely

Judit Katona Kiss
Counsellor, Study Group 12
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